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JNLUNGEVITY

Find it. Treat it. Live.

August 14, 2015

Mr. Doug Lowell
Sample Czar Inc.

1850 Industrial Street
Apartment 514

Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Mr. Lowell,

On behalf of LUNGevity Foundation, thank you for your generous contribution.
Your donation of $1,850, received August 12, 2015, brings us closer to the day
when no one dies of lung cancer.

Your donation is helping to bring new hope to people with lung cancer and
their families. By supporting LUNGevity Foundation, you are supporting
groundbreaking research into early detection and new therapies that fight
lung cancer more effectively while preserving a better quality of life for those
affected by the disease.

LUNGevity brings together world-class scientific minds, passionate advocates,
and a strong national grassroots movement in the fight against lung cancer,
the number-one cancer killer in the United States. Together we can change
lung cancer’s destiny—and the lives of the one in 15 Americans who will be

diagnosed with the disease in their lifetime %W /W <7 M‘/ /W(/M

Warm regards,

Ll G Prdme

Carol E. Perline
Senior Director of Development

LUNGevity Foundation is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. No goods or
services were provided as result of this donation. Your contribution is tax-
deductible to the fullest extent provided by law.

HEADQUARTERS: 228 5. WABASH AVENUE, SUITE 700, CHICAGO, IL 60604 PH: 312.407.6100 F: 312.464.0737
BETHESDA OFFICE: 6917 ARLINGTON ROAD, SUITE 352, BETHESDA, MD 20814 PH: 240.454,3100 F: 240.497.0034
Wi LUNGEVITY.ORG
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Dear Friend of Heart, August 4, 2015

At the American Heart Association, we want people to experience more of life’s precious moments.
It’s why we’ve made it our mission to build healthier lives, free of cardiovascular diseases and stroke.
Why do we do what we do? Life is why.

Your recent gift of $100.00 is making a critical difference by helping more people to experience those
moments that bring special meaning to their lives. Your generosity allows the American Heart Association
to fund cutting-edge scientific research, programs to improve the quality of care in hospitals, CPR training,
advocacy for legislation to improve school lunches, and much more,

None of the work we do would be possible without your vitally important support. Life is why. Thank you
again.

Sincerely,

. %4%\

| Nancy Brown - ot -
Chief Executive Officer

P.S. Please consider this letter your receipt. For your tax purposes, our federal tax identification number is
| 13-5613797, and we confirm that the American Heart Association did not provide any non-incidental
| goods or services in connection with your donation.

We care about your health. That's why we've launched www.heart.org/MyLifeCheck.
We invite you to take this short quiz to find out your personal heart score and to receive a
custom plan to help you start living your best life!

54

American = American

QLCONM  This seal signifies that the American Heart Association —National meets H-eart Stmke :
bbmm!charlly the BBB Wise Giving Alllance's Standards for Charity Accountability. Association | Association.

life is why™
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August 4, 2015

Sample Czar

1850 Industrial St.
Apt. 514

Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Friends at Sample Czar,

Thank you so much for your generous donation of $100 in support of First Descents.

Your donation supports FD's ability to provide life-changing outdoor adventures to young
adults impacted by cancer. Thanks to your generosity, First Descents will serve more
participants, empowering them to climb, paddle and surf beyond their diagnosis, while
connecting them with others doing the same.

We are incredibly grateful, but it is our participants who are most impacted by your support.
We think their words capture our gratitude best:

“Thank you so much for enabling me to participate in one of the most meaningful weeks of my
life. People sometimes say | am a ‘hero’ for having cancer - but | don't see it that way at
all..the real heroes are the folks like you, who have gone out of your way to make programs
like this possible. Thanks to you and First Descents, | have come to appreciate the power of
community spirit. This experience will change the way I live.”

To learn more, please visit our website at www.firstdescents.org. Thank you again for believing
in and generously supporting our mission.

Sincerely,
e—

Ryan O'Donoghue
Executive Director

No goods or services were provided in return for this gift. First Descents is a tax-exempt organization under the 501(c)3) code of the IRS. Our
tax 1D number is 81-0539964. Please save this letter and consider it your receipt.

3001 Brighton Blvd. Suite 623 Denver, CO 80216 | 303.945.2490 | www.FirstDescents.org
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Sample Czar, Inc

Apt 514

1850 Industrial St

Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

August 6, 2015

Dear Friend,

Thank you for your recent gift to Harvesters—The Community Food Network. Because you choose to give, hungry families, children,
seniors and individuals across northwestern Missouri and northeastern Kansas will have enough to eat even in the heat of summer.

Children like Mikayla are so grateful for your support. Ever since her mom, Tammy, was seriously injured on the job a couple years
ago, it’s been hard for her to keep their kitchen cabinets stocked — her limited disability checks only go so far. Now that it’s summer and
Mikayla can’t rely on school meals in the cafeteria, she’s at serious risk of hunger.

Thankfully, your gifts mean there’s help for Mikayla and her mom. Because you choose to give, Tammy can visit the food pantry at St.
Paul’s Episcopal Church in Kansas City to pick up stable foods to keep their table full, including fresh seasonal produce. Most recently,
the family was thrilled to receive cabbage, apples and oranges.

Tammy is so grateful to have your help providing for her and her daughter, *“Thank you!” she says. “This food helps us out so much.”

With your help, Mikayla and thousands of other children at risk of missing meals will start school this fall focused and prepared to
learn. Thank you for your commitment to fighting hunger.

Gratefully,
Valerie Nicholson-Watson
President & CEO

P.S. Thank you for the many ways you support Harvesters!

Donation Date: 07/27/2015 %"E"E"Egne'
Donation: $100.00 AMERICA
Tax Deductible Amount: $100.00 @
If you have questions about your donation, please contact the Fund Development Department a ited Wy ey
at 877-653-9518. -

No goods or services were received in exchange for this contribution. Harvesters is a 501(c)(3) ’E’ED,

charitable organization. This is vour receipt for reporting purposes.
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Children’s Cancer® Research Fund®

August 13, 2015

1
Sample Czar Inc
1850 Industrial St Apt 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

Dear Robert,

Thank you for your recent gift to Children’s Cancer Research Fund.

It’s impossible to put a price tag on the valuable aspects of life: health, hope and happiness. Your
gift will help us invest in life-changing research and improve childhood cancer treatments to help
children survive and thrive. Children like 2-year-old Danica, who is undetgoing a 2 1/2 year
treatment plan for acute lymphoblastic leukemia. Because of your donation to suppott breakthrough
research, she has the hope of a full and happy life.

Your gift will help us provide seed money to the best and brightest researcher, bringing us closer to
finding a cure and giving hope to families like Danica’s.

When you have a child with cancer, it’s important to “never lose hope” notes Kim, a parent who
lost her daughter Cecelia to cancet. Hope is the fuel that drives families affected by childhood
cancer to live in the present and look fotrward to the future.

Thank you for being a beacon of hope and helping us move toward a world without childhood
cancer.

GNTMED S Yorr ! /

TAX RECEIPT - KEEP FOR YOUR RECORDS

Thank you for your gift to Children’s Cancer Research Fund, a 501 (c)3 organization. Y our contribution is tax-
deductible to the extent allowed by the law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.

Gift date: 8/11/2015 Gift amount: $100.00

For: General contribution FACP donation

7301 Ohms Lane, Suite 460, Minneapolis, MN 55439 PHONE 952-893-9355 TOLL FREE 888-422-7348 FAX 952-893-9366 WEB ChildrensCancer.org

e = ey S LS s === &
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BONNIE J. ADDARIO

LUNG CANCER
FOUNDATION

August 10, 2015

Donation Amount: $400.00 (Check 3583)
Donation Date: August 6, 2015

Sample Czar Inc
1850 Industrial St Apt 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Gwen,

A lung cancer diagnosis is the start of a long and difficult journey, but because of caring people like you, patients and
families are not alone. Thank you sc very much for your generous donation to the Bonnie J. Addario Lung Cancer
Foundation (ALCF). e e S : S o

Your donation helps us to empower, educate and support those living with lung cancer, ensuring that our programs and
services are accessible and available free of cost to all. Your support also helps fund cutting-edge clinical research that
will lead to new treatment options. And through our national events, you are joining with us to raise awareness about this
disease that takes more lives annually than the other top five cancer killers combined.

Every month when we BRING HOPE HOME through our Lung Cancer Living Room Support Group sessions, we see your
donation in action. In this open forum top physicians and researchers share up-to-date information and answer questions
on diverse topics (early detection, treatment options, personalized medicine, genetic testing, clinical trials). From our
living room in San Carlos, CA to homes worldwide via Ustream, these interactive sessions let patients and families tap into
sharing and caring at a critical time in their lung cancer journey.

Our 145-page Patient Handbook -- Navigating Lung Cancer: 360° of Hope -- is another way your support makes a
difference. This first-ever comprehensive guide specifically devoted to addressing the needs of lung cancer patients is a
living document (in print, on-line, as an app) with on-going updates to include the latest advancements in care.

Whether newly diagnosed, experiencing a recurrence, or stable, patients and their families still need support. As THE
patient-focused voice relentlessly working to increase the survival of people worldwide, ALCF is on a journey to make
lung cancer a chronically managed disease by 2023, and ultimately, a curable disease. We are honored, grateful, and
inspired to have you on the journey with us. Together we can and must achieve this goal. Many thanks!

Sincerely,
Bonnie J. Addario Scott Santarella
Founder & Chair President & CEO

The Bonnie J. Addario Lung Cancer Foundation is an IRS-approved 501(c)(3) charity tax ID#: 20-4417327. This letter acts as your receipt. Your gift is tax-
deductible to the fullest extent of the law. For donations of $250 or more you must include this receipt when filing with the IRS. Please consult your tax
professional for more information. 90% of every dollar donated directly supports programs and services of the ALCF.




Children’s Cancer® Research Fund®

August 7, 2015

1850 Industrial St Apt 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

Dear Robert,

Thank you for your recent gift to Children’s Cancer Research Fund.

It’s impossible to put a price tag on the valuable aspects of life: health, hope and happiness. Your
gift will help us invest in life-changing research and improve childhood cancer treatments to help
children survive and thtive. Children like 2-year-old Danica, who is undergoing 2 2 1, 2 year
treatment plan for acute lymphoblastic leukemia. Because of your donztion to support breakihrough
research, she has the hope of a full and happy life.

Your gift will help us provide seed money to the best and brightest researcher, bringing us closer to
finding a cure a1d giving hope to families like Danica’s.

When you have a child with cancer, it’s important to “never lose hope” notes Kim, a parent who
lost her daughter Cecelia to cancer. Hope is the fuel that drives families affected by childhood
cancer to live in the present and look forward to the future.

Thank you for being a beacon of hope and helping us move toward a world without childhood
cancer.

TAX RECEIPT - KEEP FOR YOUR RECORDS

Thank you for your gift to Children’s Cancer Research Fund, a 501(c)3 organization. Y our contribution is tax-
e o deductible to the extent allowed by the law. No goods or services were provided in exchange Jor ths donation.

Gift date: 8/3,2015 Gift amount: $100.00

For: General contribution FACP donation

L.. =0t Ohms Lane, Suite 460, Minneapolis, MN 55439 PHONE 952-893-9355 TOLL FREE 888-422-7348 FAX 952-893-9366 wEB ChildrensCancer.org
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Sample Czar Inc

? No goods or services were provided to you in
bl return for your gift, therefore, the full amount
Apt 514 of your gift is deductible for federal income tax
Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263 purposes.

: Gift Date: 07/27/2015
Date: 07/31/2015 . e M- $100.00
Lookup ID: 116115105
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the course of their future and ours.

T

If you'd like to continue your support with another gift today, we've included a return envelope to make it easier.

Carolyn Miles
President & CEO

P.S. Most employers have Matching Gift Programs that will double contributions made by employees and retirees at no

additional cost. Call Save the Children or visit SavetheChildren.org/CorpMatch to initiate the match. Double your impact today!
Together we can make a difference.

i
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Thanks S0 continuaing support from ring donors like you,
e Zre working o eliminaie cancer as a maior health
probiesn.  Becaisse of contributions like yours, over a hali
smilllion cancer desihs have been prevented since 1991.
WWith conBinued efiorts, we hope 1o prevent more than one
milion more cancer deaths by 2015, and continue 1o
improve the quality of life for people with cancer.

To learn how we’re doing that, how you can get involved,
or how we can help you, call 1-800-227-2345 or visit
cancer.org anytime, day or night. Thank you again for your
ongoing generosity.

Your Recent Contribution

'_.G_i'f}t_;_Amount_ Gift Source
$100.00 General Contribution

Programs and services
provided by the American
Cancer Society:

Our patient services provide a wide range of emotional
and praciical support for patients, survivors, their
familiss, friends, and caregivers. Some of our programs
NCUOS.

1.800.227 2345 — Cancer Information Spedialists are
available 24 hours a day, seven days a week, to answer
your questions about cancer and provide information
abouit local resourees and events.

I Can Cope® — These educational dasses provide adult
cancer patients and their loved ones with knowledge and
coping skills to help them navigate the cancer

experience.

Reach to Recovery® — Breast cancer survivors provide
one-on-one support and information to help individuals
cope with breast cancer.

Road to Recovery® — This service assists cancer patients
with transportation to and from treatment facilities.

For more information about these and other helpful
programs, call 1.800.227.2345 or visit
cancer.org.

z Nagmds or ser\rlces were provided for thts gift. Your gift is deductible to the fullest
extent of the law. Please consult your tax advisor regarding specific questions about
your tax deductions.

Your recent gift is helping people fight tance_r_.by- funding
critical cancer research, education, advocacy, and patient services.




American Parkinson Disease Association, Inc.
Parkinson Plaza ® 135 Parkinson Avenue ® Staten Island, NY 10305
o ' (718) 981-8001 * (800) 223-2732 * Fax (718) 981-4399

THE BURDEN ww.apdaparkinson.org
TO FIND THE CURE

July 29, 2015

Sample Czar, Inc.
1850 Industrial Street
Apt 514

Los Angeles. CA 20021

Dear Friend:

The American Parkinson Disease Association (APDA) sincerely appreciates and acknowledges
your recent generous gift of $100.00.

Your gift helps to continue funding research studies in the cause and cure of Parkinson’s
disease [t further assisis thousands of patienis and family members who receive assistance,
emoiional support. education literature and referrals through our Information and Referral
Centers and chapters across the United States.

| thank you for caring enough to support APDA in our quest to Ease the Burden - Find the Cure
for Parkinson'’s disease. Our mission is to restore dignity and independence to the more than
one million Americans whose only hope is dependent on your support.

Once again, thank you for your generous donation.

Sincerely,

Stonie Anmscri

Leslie A. Chambers
President & CEO

« Many employers sponsor matching gift programs and will match any charitable
contributions made by their employees. You can double the impact of your gift!

This letter will serve as a receipt for tax purposes. The American Parkinson Disease Association is a
501 (c) (3); contributions are tax-deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. No goods or services were
provided in exchange for this contribution. Tax ID: 13-1962771

APDA National Resource Center APDA National Young Onsct Center APDA National Veterans Center
for Rehabilitation Central Dupage Hospital VA Sierra Nevada Healthcare System
Boston University - Sargent College Winfield, [llinois Reno, Nevada



LUNG CANCER

RESEARCH
<N\ CcOuNCIL

PO Box 495505
Port Charlotte, FL 33949-5505

Phone# 941-889-9688
B Do 7/50015

Donation Receipt

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Lung Cancer Research Council. I would Iike to acknowledge
and thank you for your generous Donation for The Lung Cancer Research Council. Inc.

Lung cancer is the leading cause of death in Charlotte County. Your support will help us to develop
programs in our county that aim to reduce death from lung cancer through education and awareness and
the promotion of screening and early detection.

If you would like to follow what we do and the programs we are funding with donated dollars, please
visit our website at www.lungcancerresearchcouncil.org

Again, thank you for your generous support of our effort.

Sincerely

Thomas Cappiello
President
Lung Cancer Research Council, Inc. Check No. 3527

Total $100.00

IRS Regulations require us to state that we did not provide any goods or services to you in considerration of
your contribution.

The Lung Cancer Research Council is a private 501(c)3 nonprofit organization. This organizatin is registered with the State of Florida -
Registration #CH40863. A copy of the official registration and financial information may be obtained from the Division of Consumer Services
by calling 800-453-7352 within the state. Outside of Florida, call 850-488-2221. Registration does not imply endorsement, approval, or
recommendation by the State.




Sampie Czar Inc..

As | go down this new path in my life called Tina's Place a retre=t
for “Melanoma cancer patients”, one | never, ever thought |
would be on. | can't help but be amazed at all the people that
have been placed in my path. | am thankful for the chance to run
Tina's Place and to all the people that surround and support it.
Today | would like to thank you for supporting us.

Our 3" annual golf outing held on May 30, 2015 was the most
successful outing to date for us. With your support we raised
awareness, passed out educational information and raised a
record amount of funding.

Last year we shared Tina’s Place with nine wonderful families.
This year we shortened the families visit for 2015 to
accommodate more families. We currently have 13 families
booked for 2015.

On behalf of every family that has been and will continue to be
touched by Tina’s Place | would like to personally thank you for
your support.

Sincerely, y

/&VZ{/%{/Z":&“‘“R
Rose Seaman-Director

ﬂwéjﬂ%ﬂijwﬁamﬁm
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CREATING
| A SEXUALLY -

HEALTHY
NATION

July 02, 2015

Sample Czar

1850 Industrial St.

Apt. 514

Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Friends,

Thank you to Sample Czar for its recent donation to the American Sexual Health
Association. We're proud to be going strong in our second century, thanks to your support
for ending stigma and promoting a sexually healthy nation.

ASHA believes that all people have the right fo informafion and services thot support e ==
opiimum sexual health across the lifespan. Your donafion of $100.00 mokes # possible i =
for us fo deliver fads, suppori, and in-depth informafion about sexually fronsmised -
infections and sexual health.

e

o

And that support really makes a difference. Every day we receive feedback that our work
is having an impadi, like this email we recently received:

“When [ got herpes, | called the ASHA STI help line and was able to talk to someone who
understood what | was going through. They helped me realize that | shouldn’t beat myself
up for catfching a common virus — just like I’'m not embarrassed about getting a cold!
Thank you, ASHA, for offering informafion and reassurance.”

In addition fo supporting individuals with specific questions, your donation helps get our

message of " Sexval Health — No Shame, No Silence”to a broad audience of medical =
providers, health clinics, community organizations, policy makers, and the public. Thank

you for keeping this conversation going. Together we are creating a world where

sexuality is viewed as a normal, healthy, and positive aspect of human life.

WW?

Most Sincerely,

919.361.3125 (Direch

E Note: No goods or services were received in exchange for this giff.
8 « Thank you for%onsidering a speciuvrgilfi lebrar 569 F(f g

n celebration of 100 Vears of Creating a Sexually Healthy Nation

www.asha100.org




July 13 2015

Sampie Czar inc.
1850 Industnal St Apt 514
Los Angeles. CA 900211263

Dear Manager. : .

We cannot say thank you encugh tc comvey oo gt T wou I sour gETETIS QR OF
$100.00 on behalf of the FACP donation per Sue Wixor a7c s.oooTirg e SSarm TEs T

Breathe event on July 8. 2015. Your donziion = TOWNG LS COoSer T owr 9o F doubing g
cancer survival by 2022!

YOU are helping to fund high-impact, groundbreaking lung cancer research that has the best
chance to save lives. i 2015, we're unfolding a new $80C,000 grant program that will fund
research focused on stopping the spread of lung cancer. This research will result in a clinical
trial with the hopes of leading to new treatments for patients.

YOU are building momentum behind a Clinical Trial Innovation Prize competition that will help
double the number of patients who participate in clinical trials. Clinical trials are the only way for
treatment options to reach patients, yet only 3% of patients enroll. Our Innovation Prize has the

potential to change these statistics — and we couldn’t launch this program without thoughtful
contributions, such as yours.

YOU are helping us reach our goal of providing over 23,350 patients with our patient materials
in 2015. These free education resources empower those touched by lung cancer, while
providing a greater understanding of their diagnosis and treatment options.

We're getting closer to living in a world where surviving lung cancer is the expectation, not the
exception. And we couldn't get there without YOU!

Thank you for your commitment to changing the future of lung cancer.

With heartfelt thanks,

= A ;'"L—/
Qi =

Sherie L. Reinders
Chief Operating Officer

PS — Interested in doing more to help double lung cancer survivai? Contact us at 508 833 7205
or email us at info@freetobreathe.org for more opportunities.

For your tax records, no goods or services were received in exchange for this contribution.

a parinership for lung canc:

@'A free to breathe




JA\LUNGEVITY

Find it. Treat it. Live.

July 15, 2015

Sample Czar Inc

1850 Industrial Street
Apartment 514

Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your generous support of LUNGevity Foundation’s 2015
National Hope Summit. Your donation of $200, received on July 10,
2015, brings us closer to the day when no one dies of lung cancer.

Your donation is helping to bring new hope to people with lung cancer
and their families. By supporting LUNGevity Foundation, you are
supporting groundbreaking research into early detection and new
customized therapies that fight lung cancer more effectively while
preserving a better quality of life for those affected by the disease.

LUNGevity brings together world-class scientific minds, passionate
advocates, and a strong national grassroots movement in the fight
against lung cancer, the number-one cancer killer in the United States.
Together we can change lung cancer’s destiny—and the lives of the one
in 15 Americans who will be diagnosed with the disease in their lifetime.

Warm regards,

Cand . Rudune

Carol E. Perline
Senior Director of Development

P.S. Please view our website at www.LUNGevity.org to learn about our
events, programs, and research.

LUNGevity Foundation is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. No goods
or services were provided as result of this donation. Your contribution is
tax-deductible to the fullest extent provided by law.

HEADQUARTERS: 218 5. WABASH AVENUE, SUITE 540, CHICAGO, IL 60604 PH: 312.407.6100 F: 312.464.0737
BETHESDA OFFICE: 6917 ARLINGTON ROAD, SUITE 352, BETHESDA, MD 20814 PH: 240.454.3100 F: 240.497.0034
W: LUNGEVITY.ORG



June 05, 2015

Duke:cr..x.

?Ssr?;pfﬁd(ﬂﬁfrﬂrgueet #514 T h din K y ou !
Los Angeles CA 80021-1263 T h | S IS y our
tax receipt.

Dear Sample Czar Inc,

Thank you for your kind gift of $250.00, which was processed for June 04, 2015. Philanthropic support
makes a tremendous difference at Duke, helping to further the University's commitment to excellence in

teaching, research, service and patient care. On behalf of the many people who benefit from your generosity,
we thank you.

IRS guidelines regarding charitable deductions presently indicate that if seating priority for an athletic event
held at Duke's campus is accepted as a direct result of a gift, the donor's gift shall be deductible at 80% of
the amount contributed. All other benefits of Iron Duke membership are of an amount which should not
reduce the value of the gift.

Your gift distribution:

Iron Dukes Fund 3982800 250.00

Duke University contact information:

Alumni and Development Records
Duke University

Box 90581

Durham, NC 27708-0581

Phone: (919) 684-2338

Fax: (919) 684-8527

Email: gifts2duke@duke.edu
Web: giving.duke.edu/waystogive

Please retain this document for tax filing purposes.

Unless otherwise indicated above, no substantial donor benefits were associated with this gift.
This reference information may be necessary for any inquiries you make with us:

Entity 1D 794486

Gift ID 5616615




The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society
California Southland Chapter

6033 West Century Blvd. LEUKEMIA &
Los Angeles, CA 90045 LYMPHOMA
SOCIETY"

fighting blood cancers

Yowr generosity makes av life-sowving difference!

Sample Czar Inc. : TMA/LJC/_)/OW'

Apt 514 :

1850 Industrial St ) ;
Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263 Amount received: $200.00

O T e e g | Daw Reeeivesd: May 21, 2015

Dear Society Friend:

On behalf of the more than one million Americans who are fighting blood cancers, I want to
sincerely thank you for your contribution of $200.00 on May 21, 2015.

We’ve made so much progress since The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society was founded...
when we said that someday we would help find cures for blood cancers. Now, we re closer than
ever to making someday foday because of your generous gift.

It is only through the kindness and compassion of people like you that we are able to fund
innovative research into better treatments and cures. And 1t is thanks to your generosity that
patients and their families can count on information, education, services and support during some
of the most difficult days of their lives.

With your support, we can help create a world without blood cancers, not someday...
but today. We are truly grateful for your donation.

Gratefully,

2 Louis J. DeGennaro, PhD

President & Chief Executive Officer
The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society




i American Red Cross
+ American 2025 E Street, NW
; J Red Cross Washington, DC 20006

Sample Czar Inc

1850 Industrial St

Apt 514

Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

Dear Red Cross Supporter,

Thank you: The American-Red-Cross-is very grateful for your generous gift of $100.00 on June -
02, 2015 to Where It's Needed Most.

A copy of your tax receipt information is below.

The humanitarian efforts of the Red Cross provide comfort and hope to so many during their
times of need. Thank you for your commitment to this critically important work. Our mission
depends on the support and compassion of donors like you.

Your questions and feedback are very important to us. Please feel free to contact us at
redcross.org or call 1-800-RED CROSS (1-800-733-2767).

On behalf of those we serve, thank you for standing with us.
Sincerely,

Gail McGovern

President and CEO, American Red Cross

P.S. Please invite family and friends to join you by sharing your support of the Red Cross on
Facebook or Twitter. 422

TAX RECEIPT IS AT THE BOTTOM OF THE PAGE.

w Please keep this page for tax purposes w

As required by IRS regulations, we provide the following information: The American Red Cross is
a 501(c)(3) not for profit organization. Our federal tax identification number is 53-0196605. As no
goods or services have been provided in connection with this gift, the full amount is deductible to
the fullest extent provided by law.

Donation Total: $100.00

Donation Date: June 02, 2015
Designation: Where It's Needed Most
Member ID: 67353062

23604



2 HARVARD MEDICAL SCHOOL
TEACHING HOSPITAL

Boston
Children’s
Hospital

300 Longwood Avenue, Boston, MA 02115
bostonchildrens.org

June 9, 2015

Sample Czar, Inc.
1850 Industrial Street, Apt. 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Sample Czar, Inc.:

Thank you for supporting the life-saving work of Boston Children's Hospital with your §100 gift
(received on 6/2/2015). You help ensure every child who seeks our care receives it.

Children’s never tutns a child away, regardless of a family’s ability to pay or the complexity of illness.
And when there’s no known treatment for an illness, we relentlessly pursue one. That’s why Boston
Children's remains one of the world’s top pediatric health centers, consistently finding new and
improved ways to treat and defeat disease—and making Children’s the place for hope.

Thanks, again, for partnering with us to provide hope to sick kids.

Sincerely,

Sandra L. Fenwick
President and CEO, Boston Children’s Hospital

P.S. As required by the IRS, please be advised that your entire contribution is tax-deductible; no
goods or services will be recetved in return. Please keep this acknowledgment as your receipt for tax
purposes. If you have any questions about this donation, please contact Aura Guir at 857-218-3165
or aura.guir@chtrust.org,
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Children’s-

Healthcare of Atlanta
Dedicated to All Better

April 29, 2015

Sample Czar Inc.
1850 Industrial St Apt 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

Thank you for your contribution in support of Children’s Healthcare of Atlanta, Inc. As a not-for-profit healthcare
organization, Children’s relies on the generosity of the community. We are committed to spending wisely the gifts
we receive, because we recognize the significance of your decision to give to Children’s,

Please find below further detail regarding your gift(s).

Fair Market Value of
Date Item Contributions Goods and / or Services
04/21/2015 Children’s Community Event $200.00 $0.00
Total $200.00 $0.00

No substantial goods or services were provided in consideration of this gift. Please retain a copy of this letter for
your 2015 tax records.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Children’s Healthcare of Atlanta, Inc. Gift Processing
Department at (404) 785-6010 or via email at gift.processing@choa.org.

Sincerely,

Eugene A. Hayes Il
President, Children’s Healthcare of Atlanta Foundation, Inc.

As a not-for-profit organization we appreciate your continued support.
) Bi
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May 13, 2015 BREASTCANCER.ORG

Sample Czar Inc.

1850 Industrial Street
Apt. 514

Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Sir or Madam,

Thank you for your generous and thougntfui gift of $300.00 on Monday, April 13, 2615 to
Breastcancer.org, a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt, publicly supported organization.

Your donation helps Breastcancer.org to continue offering our services at no cost. With your help,
we strive to empower our visitors to manage their care with confidence so they can make the best
decisions for their lives.

People affected by breast cancer need a safe place to go for relevant, timely, and understandable
medical information so they can prepare themselves for conversations with their doctors and make
the most of every moment. In addition to information, we provide a network of community and
support that has helped countless individuals through their diagnosis, treatment, and recovery.

Thank you again for your donation and for helping to make a major difference in the lives of the nine
million people around the world who rely on Breastcancer.org each year.

Most sincerely,

.

VAL A

Marisa C. Weiss, MD
President and Founder
Breastcancer.org

Breastcancer.org is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization - contributions to which are tax deductible to the fullest extent
permitted by law. Breastcancer.org has not provided any goods or services in return for this donation. The official
registration and financial information of Breastcancer.org may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of
State by calling toll free, within Pennsylvania, 1 (800) 732-0999. Registration does not imply endorsement.

7 East Lancaster Avenue
3rd Floor

Ardmiore, PA 19003
610.642.6550 T
610.642.6559 F




MELANOMA RESEARCH FOUNDATION

May 6, 2015

WAooy

Sample Czar Inc.
1850 Industrial Street, Apt. #514
Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Mr. Ellis,

Thank you for your generous donation of $400.00 to the Melanoma Research Foundation
(MRF).

The melanoma community is experiencing a time of stark contrasts. We have seen six new
drugs approved in the past three years, and optimism is at an all-time high. At the same time,
diagnoses are growing at an epidemic rate and is one of the fastest growing cancers worldwide.
This year, nearly 80,000 people in the United States will learn they have melanoma. That's the
entire population of Somerville, Massachusetts. Or Troy, Michigan. Or Buena Park, California.
Imagine an entire town—mothers, fathers, children, friends and lovers—all diagnosed with the
deadliest form of skin cancer.

In times of change, the right investment to the right effort can make a tremendous difference.
Your donation now has a clear and undeniable impact on real people. The critical funds raised
help the Melanoma Research Foundation increase research grants, support patients and their
families, and educate the general public about this deadly disease. With your help, the MRF has
been able to support several new distinct initiatives including pediatric, mucosal and CURE OM,
an initiative formed to address and fund ocular melanoma. This progress is made possible by
donations like yours.

Working with you, our voice continues to grow. Thank you for your continued support. If you
have any questions about your contribution, please contact us at 202-347-9675.

Sincerely,
7 i

Timothy Turnham
Executive Director

Your donation is tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law, as no goods or services were exchanged. The MRF is
a 501(c)(3) organization, tax ID number is 76-0514428.

1411 K STREET NW, SUITE 800, WASHINGTON, DC 20005 = T 202. 347. 9675 « F 202. 347, 8678 « WWW.MELANOMA.ORG



May 20, 2015

Sample Czar Inc.
1850 Industrial Street, Apt. 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021

From what we get, we can make a living;
What we give, however, makes a life.
-Arthur Ashe

Dear Friend-of Youth: - S : Sren=

On behalf of the Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater Oxnard and Port Hueneme’s Board of
Directors, staff, volunteers and most of all our youth members, we thank Sample Czar
Inc. for their generous gift in the amount of $590.00. We know this gift was made with
the sincerest of thought, and we extend our genuine appreciation.

This gift helps us at a crucial time and will significantly help us to carry out our mission
“to inspire and enable all youth, especially those who needs us most, to realize their full
potential as productive, responsible, and caring citizens”.

We thank you and Sample Czar Inc. -- and can ensure you that we are committed to
enhancing the lives of young people, so that they can go on to have GREAT FUTURES.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 805-815-4959 x203 or
eantrim@bgcop.org. Thank you again for your generous support of our efforts.

With gratitude, _

Erin Reardon Antrim
Chief Executive Officer

No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution.

GREAT FUTURES START HERE.

BOYS & GIRLS CLUBS
OF GREATER OXNARD ARD
PORT HUEWEME

Corporate Office
1900 West Fifth Street
Oxnard, CA 93030
Tel 805-815-4959

Fax 805- 815-4709
www.bgcop.org

Officers
Richard Duarte
Board Chair

Nancy Mayerson
Vice Chair

Michael Orman
Treasurer

Don Facciano
Executive Board Member

Steve Kinney
Executive Board Member

Dean Maulhardt
Executive Board Member

Carmen Ramos-Soriano
Executive Board Member

Robert L. Sills
Executive Board Member

Rigoberto Vargas
Executive Board Member

Sean Leonard
Immediate Past Board
President

Board of Directors
Mike Barber

Steve Buenger

Dr. Catherine Chien
Lisa Cortes
Danielle Everson
Kathleen Looman
P. Robert Page
Ronald Rowen
Anthony Volante
Theodore J. Schneider
Frank Wasson
David Wellik

Liaison to the Board
MC Percy Trent, USN

Chief Executive Officer
Erin Reardon Antrim

Tax ID #: 85-1785162




424 East 92nd Street, New York, NY 10128 Tel: 800-628-0028 aspca.org Todd Hendricks

Senior Vice President
membership@aspca.org

Sample c(l'.‘zar Inc May 8, 2015
1850 Industrial St Apt 514 :
Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263 Mg TRt
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Dear Friend of the ASPCA,
Welcome to the ASPCA®!

I am writing to express my gratitude for your recent gift of $200 received on 4/23/2015. You are
part of the unique group of people whose concern for animals goes beyond emotion. Through your
support of the ASPCA, you are willing to help solve problems that most people prefer to ignore. I can’t
thank you enough.

You can be proud knowing that your membership in the ASPCA enables us to protect animals from all
types of cruelty. In 2014, we traveled throughout the country assisting in anti-cruelty raids, rescuing thousands
of animals. It can sometimes seem overwhelming, but thanks to your support of our life-saving programs, these
animals were given a second chance.

Your help will also be life changing for animals without a home across the country. During the past
year, the ASPCA provided nearly $14 million in grants to more than 1,000 animal welfare organizations in
support of their work to increase pet adoptions, spay/neuter surgeries and medical care. In 2015, we will be
expanding these life-saving efforts even further, impacting the lives of thousands of more animals throughout
the United States. Remember, you can also help animals in your area by supporting and donating time to your
local animal shelter or rescue group.

Because of your support, we will be there for animals and animal care workers who need us. Animals’
lives will be saved because you had the foresight to join the ASPCA. On behalf of the animals we serve, I thank
you for your care and compassion as well as your dedication to changing the fate of America’s homeless,
abused and neglected pets.

Sincerely,

Yot

Todd Hendricks
Senior Vice President, Development
membership@aspca.org

P.S."  If you work for a company that matches its employees’ gifts, please obtain a matching gift form from
your human resources office and return it to the ASPCA.

P.P.S.  Your contribution may be tax-deductible. This also confirms that no goods or services were provided to
you by the ASPCA in return for your donation.




